
 

                                            

 

 

 

   

Year 4 have had a great half term!  

In Literacy we completed our study of the Ancient Egyptian Sleepover. We also studied 

letter writing, with a focus on informal emails.  

In Maths, as part of our study of Measurements, we learnt about Time. We have since moved 

on to Money, and converting pounds to pence and vice versa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we had an exciting time completing our 'Animals in their Habitats' topic, and we 

learnt how to classify different animals. For the Science Fair we really enjoyed 

demonstrating how to make  Oobleck, non-Newtonian fluid! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Geography we have been learning about Rivers and Water Cycles, and in R.E we have 

studied Easter. 

Well done to all the class for working so hard this term.  

Y4 are a lovely class to teach and we all look forward to resuming our studies in the new 

term. 
 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


